
NOTICE 

YELLOWQUILL COLLEGE STUDENTS AND POTENTIAL GRADUATES 

 

I hope that you are all staying well and healthy through this crazy COVID-19 pandemic! 

As you are aware we are not able to hold the normal Graduation 2020 Ceremony this year due 

to health restrictions placed on everyone due to the pandemic. 

In place of what would have been the Graduation Ceremony we are planning something else that 

may not be as special but will still acknowledge your achievements and all the hard work you put 

into this past year or two years of study. 

As we are not able to have a crowd of more than 50 people outside and must maintain the 

required 6 feet of social distancing we are planning the following: 

• We will have a drive by or walk by from 10:00 to 3:00 on June 18th where you can come 

and pick up your certificate or diploma, grad program and 2020 tassel.  If you are not in 

the city and can’t come by to pick them up we will mail them to you.  Please ensure we 

have your accurate mailing address. 

• The front of the College will have signage indicating “Congratulations to all Graduates”; 

we will decorate the front of the College so you can get a picture taken if you want; we 

will offer coffee and donuts as you walk by. Your Instructor will be available to present 

you your certificate or diploma.  You MUST follow the health protocols: not having more 

than 50 people outside at one time, MUST follow the 6 feet social distancing requirement.  

There will be hand sanitizer available on the tables as well.  Unfortunately due to the 

health regulations you will not be able to gather for a long period of time – you will need 

to come through – get your materials, pick up coffee and donut and move along. 

• The Instructors are creating a You-tube video that will be available for you to watch. There 

will be dignitaries giving you well wishes. Your instructor will recognize you on the video 

as receiving your certificate or diploma. You will have access to the site and will be able 

to send the link to anyone you wish.  We are trying to get someone “special” to appear 

on the video to congratulate you?? 

• All 2020 Graduates will be invited to the 2021 Graduation ceremony and will be 

acknowledged there as well. 

It is unfortunate that we are in the midst of a pandemic and really do not have options.  We are 

hoping you will enjoy this. 

You will be notified by June 15th if you are on the Grad list.  Upon notification please let your 

Instructor know if you will be coming by the College on June 18th  to pick up your items.  It will be 

a casual day and meant for fun and recognition. 


